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To the House Holder  
Dear Resident 

 

RE: Supple Road, Road Reconstruction and Stormwater Upgrade 

 

The City of Playford has contracted Remo Contractors PTY LTD to undertake the reconstruction of Supple Road 
between McEvoy and Ryan Road.  
 
Preliminary works in this area (service locations and survey) have already commenced. Minor construction works 
have been scheduled in to commence from the 11th of August. We intend for our works to be completed mid-
October.  
 
Works will be conducted during the standard work hours of 7AM to 5PM Monday to Friday and 7AM – 3PM on 
Saturdays. 
 
The affected work areas will be subject to standard work zone traffic management and speed restrictions will 
apply. There will be times during these works that Supple Road will be closed to general traffic, however all 
residents and workers will have full access to their properties. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your cooperation and patience.  

 

 

For further information please 
contact one of these people 

Project Manager: Joshua 
Thompson 

0438 079 242 

Site Supervisor: Matthew Wallis 0461 524 111 

HSEQ: Kirra Stanitzki  0428 952 721 

 

Enquiries to: josh@remocontractors.com.au   

 .............................................................  

 .............................................................  

Yours sincerely 

Jack Collard 

Operations Manager 
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